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Ms Jackie Walubwa of the Department of Geography and Environmental Studies joined other 
staff members of the University of Nairobi during one of the training workshops on grant 
proposal writing (16-20 February, 2015) at the Chiromo Conference Centre. The objective of 
these series of trainings – organized by the Office of the Deputy Vice Chancellor, Research, 
Production and Extension – is to equip the University of Nairobi staff with skills and knowledge 
that will enable them write competitive proposals that can attract research grants. 


